
December 7, 201 7 

BELKNAP COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 
34 County Drive 

Laconia, NH 03246 
Phone (603) 527-5400 

Fax (603) 527-5409 

Gordon MacDonald, Attorney General 
NH Department of Justice 
33 Capitol Street 
Concord, NH 03301 

Dear Mr. MacDonald, 

In accordance with NH RSA 30-B:12 the Belknap County Commissioners conducted an 
inspection of the correctional facility today. 

We found no managerial deficiencies or concerns. 

Our new facility has been completed and several improvements in the old facility are 
currently under way. This has made a significant improvement to the atmosphere and the 
level of morale. 

Sincerely, 
Belknap County Commissioners: 

DavidDeVoy 
Chairman 

Glen Waring 
Vice-Chairman 

E Hunter Taylor 
Clerk 


